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Dear Worthy Regent, Officers, and Members,

The following has been sent by Sherry Nilles National Regent. 

Good Tuesday morning,

It is with a very sad heart and with much sympathy to National Director Carolyn Malik, I send this 
email to inform you of the death of her beloved husband.

Condolences to Carolyn and her family may be sent to:

Carolyn Malik
P.O. Box 243
Shiner, Texas 77984

May Danny rest in the peace and love of Jesus.
 
Sherry Nilles
National Regent
Catholic Daughters of the Americas

In Unity and Charity,
Mary Bernard
California CDA State Regent

Left to right: 
Maria Santos-Silva, State Secretary,  Tess Chiampas, 1st Vice State Regent,  Mary Bernard, State Regent, Mary  
Beasley, 2nd Vice State Regent, Jo Bryant, State Treasurer .       


